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December 1, 2020  

  

Dear OCHS Families:  

  

As shared prior, Cape May County was designated a COVID 19 “High Risk or Orange” county last 

week.  Because of this “Orange” designation and situation, we are compelled to take action that achieves 

two goals: 1) to maintain and continue in person instruction and 2) to reduce unstructured large group 

gatherings—eliminating lunch.  This decision was made based on the increased amount of student and 

staff COVID cases and the associated close contact quarantines.  

  

The C cohort in person days this Thursday, 12/03/20, and Friday, 12/04/20, will run on a modified 

schedule (please see below).    

  

Modified Cohort C Schedule   

Thursday, 12/3 & Friday, 12/4  

Times  Period  

7:50 – 8:20  1  

8:24 – 8:54  2  

8:58 – 9:28  3  

9:32 – 10:02  4  

10:06– 10:36  5  

10:40 – 11:10  6  

11:14 – 11:44  7  

11:48 – 12:28  8  

  

12:28 – Lunch pick-up will be available at the entrance of the media center prior to dismissal.   

  

All eight periods will meet and classes will be 30 minutes.  Although the lunch period is eliminated, 

students that choose to do so may pick up a bagged lunch in the entrance of media center prior to 



leaving the building at dismissal.  Student are not permitted to eat their lunch on the bus, we ask for 

cooperation on this matter.  

  

Moving forward and beginning Monday, December 7th, we will transition to the Modified 6 Period 

Rotation Schedule.  On Thursday, December 3rd, students and families will receive a correspondence 

containing the schedule and the details.  In order to reduced potential confusion, this information is 

not included in this correspondence.  

  

In closing, I understand that there may be some apprehension or uncertainty during this time of 

challenge.  However, we will continue to assess and evaluate our program to provide a quality education 

to the students of OCHS.  Together we understand that these circumstances are not long term and 

together we will be successful.  

  

In good health, stay Raider strong!  

  

  
Matthew Jamison, Ed.D.  

  

MJ:kks  


